
       

June 16, 2014 
 
 
City Clerk’s Office (City of London) 
308 – 300 Dufferin Avenue 
PO Box 5035 
London, ON  N6A 4L9 
 
Attention: Linda Rowe 

 

This letter is to request the City of London to designate our event, Lawn Summer Nights, as “municipally 

significant” for purposes of fulfilling our filing requirements in submitting an Application for a Special 

Occasion Permit with the Alcohol and Gaming Commission of Ontario. Lawn Summer Nights was 

incorporated under the Canada Not-for-profit Corporations Act on February 8, 2013, as an organization to 

champion the fight against Cystic Fibrosis by creating awareness, educating and fundraising for the cause. 

 

The event started in 2009 in Vancouver, BC, and has since expanded to seven cities across Canada. 2014 

marks the second year the event will take place in London, ON. Since inception, Lawn Summer Nights 

has raised over $565,000 to help those living with Cystic Fibrosis in Canada. 

 

The event will be held Thistle Lawn Bowling Club, located at 25 Beaufort Street, London, ON, N6G 

1A6. The event is taking place over 4 consecutive Thursdays in July, on July 3rd, 10th, 17th and concluding 

on July 24th, 2014. It is a pledge-based event where teams raise funds and play as a team on the 

aforementioned dates. 

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Ryan Fantham 
City Lead (London), Lawn Summer Nights 
226-448-1911 
rfantham@kpmg.ca  


